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CONFIRMATION

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Paul Southerton, Director of Business and Operations

DATE: June 22, 2022

SUBJECT: Consider Approval of Policy EEA-AR – Student Transportation Services
______________________________________________________________________________

Policy EEAB – School Bus Scheduling and Routing has been recoded to EEA-AR and is now an 
administrative regulation to policy EEA - Student Transportation Services. Additionally, language 
referencing staff personal use of school buses for transportation has been removed to avoid potential tax 
implications or ethics violations. 

If policy DH is included in the board’s manual (approved by Directors at June 22, 2022 Board meeting), 
consider updating and readopting. If the board’s manual has policy EEAB, recommendations are to 
recode as an administrative regulation (AR), EEA-AR, and revise as recommended. It will be necessary to 
take action to rescind policy EEAB and resubmit the revision to the board as EEA-AR as an information 
item for their review if the desire is to add this AR.

###
This policy AR is optional.


